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“I applaud Senators Graham and Scott for their hard work on WRDA.  This is tremendous news for our state and a 
positive step towards final authorization for the 52 foot Charleston Harbor Deepening Project.  I urge Speaker Ryan 
and House Leadership will continue this momentum and work towards adopting a WRDA bill before the end of 
September recess.”  - Governor Nikki Haley
 
“While we thank the Senate for this important step forward we urge the House to work with the same efficiency. 
South Carolina has done its part and now it’s time for the federal government to work together and finish what we 
started
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